
Appendix “C” – Neighbourhood Comments 
 

L. Radice-Santos/W. Santos – Email – March 25, 2020  

Dear Town of Oakville, 

This is an appeal to the proposed 21-storey residential building 1226-1230 White Oaks 
& 350 Lynwood Drive that we received in our mailbox. 

In August 2019 Maclean’s magazine released their top communities list. Oakville 
continues to drop from the top of the list. Recently, moving back to Oakville from 
Burlington (now number 1 community in Canada), we feel that Oakville is becoming too 
overpopulated with little regard for the opinion of its citizens in the name of infrastructure 
development. 

With the demolition of the apartments listed hundreds will be displaced. Oakville 
continues to accept building developments higher than regulations of the past 
contributing to traffic congestion, noise pollution, and general beauty of the land. Not 
only does the development of this 21-storey unit directly affect the view from our home, 
but we feel it will affect our privacy, the amount of traffic on Lynnwood Drive, and safety 
of the children living in this community. 

We do not support the decision for the above proposal and hope that you will consider 
this development carefully. 

 


